NEFERTARI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, CAIRO, EGYPT

20 October 2022

Dear Parents,

The school administration is aware and worried about the Tik-Tok trend “Black out/ pass out
challenge” going around and becoming viral among students in Egypt.

This challenge encourages kids to hold their breath until they pass out due to lack of oxygen.

The school is planning an awareness campaign in classrooms to explain the dangers of the
challenge as well as the consequences of such a behaviour.

Please be informed that if any student is observed trying this or any other challenges, he/she,
with all other involved students, will be facing strict consequences that can mount to being
expelled from school.

We would like to draw the attention of all parents to the negative impact of social media on
their sons/ daughters.

Your cooperation is highly appreciated.
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